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The 59" Meeting of Central Advisory Board of Education
(CABE) which was scheduled to be held on 23" April, 2012 has been
rescheduled to 6™ June, 2012.

The Hon’ble Minister of Human Resource Development also
proposes to hold Education Minister’s Conference to have wide-
ranging discussion on various issues concerning both sectors of

Education on 5 June, 2012.

The Agenda for the above meeting will be sent shortly.
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(V.V. Johnson)
Under Secretary



